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I'm writing to you to ask that the Committee vote NO on HB 4118 and the -1 

amendment.  

 

These proposals would cancel important benefits of the Oregon Land Use Act, which 

protects open spaces and irreplaceable farmland. The answer to more affordable 

housing is not to allow development in the urban reserves, but instead to encourage 

more multi-family housing choices.  

 

Thank you. 


